
ET	PTSA	Meeting	-	Monday,	February	13,	2017	

Attendance:		

President:	Lisa	Broznowicz			 Vice	President:	Rachel	Hills	
Treasurer:	Kim	Fortuna			 Corresponding	Secretary:	Doris	Hitt	(Absent)	
Recording	Secretary:	Heather	Allred			 Principal:	Michelle	Anderson	
General	Membership:	Tom	Broznowicz,	Robyn	Morris,	Jenn	Waskiewicz,	Dora	Russell,	Jackie	Turner,	
Carol	Beecher,	Ron	Beecher,	Chrissie	Gettier,	Erika	Borlie,	Candice	Holt		

Minutes:	Approved		

Treasurer’s	Report:	See	Attached	

Principal’s	Report:	Selling	tickets	to	winter	formal.	Proceeds	to	go	to	FBLA	(Future	Business	Leaders	of	
America)	for	their	trip	to	Nationals.	ET	applied	to	become	a	Nationally	Certified	Magnet	School.	Cleaning	
out	Auto	Lab	to	make	room	for	second	Maker’s	Space.	National	Honors	Society’s	having	Honor	Society	
Week.	Stakeholder’s	survey	is	out.	Meeting	with	a	sign	company	for	a	hallway	mural.	Quarterly	
newsletter	is	going	out.	Having	a	new	advisory	for	the	second	Maker’s	Space.	Invited	other	Maker	Space	
founders	to	come	see	ours	and	collaborate	to	guide	kids	to	use	Maker’s	Space	to	solve	real-world	
problems.		
	
Vice	President’s	Report:	Next	Restaurant	night	is	March	14th	at	Silver	Spring	Mining	Co.	
	
Corresponding	Secretary’s	Report:	Absent	
	
President’s	Report:	Last	month	received	an	invite	to	meet	and	greet	with	other	presidents	so	our	PTSA	
meeting	was	cancelled.	Positions	are	available-	hope	to	have	nominations	by	February	28th.	Greg’s	
Driving	School	began	at	ET	and	we	already	made	$550	on	10	students.	Posters	were	hung	for	Greg’s	
Driving	School	to	help	solicit	more	interest.	Bingo	moved	to	April	7th.	No	flower	sale	at	the	end	of	the	
year	this	year.	No	meeting	next	month.	Next	meeting	is	April	3rd.	SIT	meeting	is	in	March.	
	
Committee	Reports:			
After	Prom:	Donations	are	steady.	
Banners:	Senior	banners	are	on	sale.	
Basket	Bingo:	Accepting	baskets	for	donation.	
Bulletin	Board:	N/A	
Clothing	Drive:	Absent.	
Hospitality:	Dance	coming	up	in	2	weeks.	Friday	is	the	last	day	to	buy	tickets	($20)	Volunteers	Needed.	
Membership/Stampede:	562	members	45	faculty	
Nominating:	Positions	available,	Hope	to	have	nominations	by	Feb	28th.	
Newsletter:	Goes	out	every	Sunday,	please	make	submissions	by	Saturday.			
PTA	Council:	Went	to	council	meeting.	Open	forum	discussed	what	replaces	No	Child	Left	Behind;	Every	
Child	Succeeds.		
Reflections:	N/A	
SCRIPS:	December	$3,554.75,	November	$0.	March	10th	next	order.			
16th	Birthday:	N/A	



Website:	If	you	need	something	posted,	please	send	it.	
Teacher	Appreciation:	Not	until	May.	
	
Liaison	Reports:	
Parent	Class	Rep:		

Class	of	’17:	Selling	ET	Tumblers.	Prom	May	13th.	Senior	Picnic	May	26th.	Senior	awards	on	the	
25th.	Shock	Trauma	coming	out	April	20th.		

	 Class	of	’18:	N/A	
	 Class	of	’19:	Fundraiser	March	20th		
	 Class	of	’20:	N/A	
	
Next	Meeting:		April	3rd			


